

CONGRATS, GRADS!

Cover Photo: Congratulations to the class of 2016! We are so proud of our graduates, and our ministry has been beautifully blessed by them! It was a blessing watching you graduate. Please keep the SMU Catholic Class of 2016 in your thoughts and prayers as they go out into the world to become servant leaders in the image and likeness of Christ.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Julie Young Hal Badt
Charlene Collora David Quadrini
Dick Hoesterey Toussaint Family

Huntly Chapman Family

Trish Morin-Spatz

Fletcher Ward

SACRISTAN'S LETTER

The 9 AM Mass is in need of volunteers for Sacristan, an important role in preparing for the Mass and taking care of sacred vessels. Interested in serving our community in this special way? Contact Doug Waggoner (d_waggoner60@yahoo.com) or Fr. Arthur. Doug can personally testify to the powerful effect his proximity to the intricacies of the Mass have had on his life:

"Years ago during a 'time and talent' drive, I thought I would like to become more involved at the 9 AM Mass, so I signed up to be a Sacristan. These past 7 years have changed my faith life, and I have since become a Catholic. We really are in need of additional volunteers for Sacristan. The SMU Catholic family is growing, and there are many volunteers behind the scenes. We hope you will consider joining us in continuing to make the Mass Celebration a wonderful experience."—Doug Waggoner

SMUCCM SUMMER 2K16

Taking classes or working an internship in Dallas this summer? Be on the look out for cool things to come from SMU Catholic: Summer Edition! We'll get a calendar of events out in the next week, so be sure to keep an eye on Facebook and Instagram for all the awesome things we've got planned!

RECONCILIATION

By appointment, call 214-987-0044.

Eucharistic Adoration will resume next Fall!

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Marcellino D'Ambrosio, Music Minister marcellinod@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant jbartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph mjoseph@cathdal.org

CATHOLIC CENTER SUMMER HOURS

Monday—Friday

9 AM-5 PM

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

Extraordinary Minister

Lector

Kurt Vandemotter

Nina Waldron

Pam Brock

Jane Ware

Hank Schlachter Full schedule available at smucatholic.org







